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13 May 2016 
 
 
From earlier today our videos on our NTV Kenya YouTube channel have not been available due to 

some disputed content.   

We understand how difficult it must be for all our esteemed audiences out there and wish to apologise 

for this incident.  We assure you that we are taking all appropriate measures, working closely with our 

partners to resolve the issue and restore normalcy to our channel as soon as possible. 

We wish to thank you very much for your continued loyalty and looking forward to serve you in the 

years ahead.  

-Ends  

 

For further details contact:  

Clifford Machoka  Head of Corporate & Regulatory Affairs  Tel: +254 20 328 8011  Cell: +254 

713 812 406  Email:   cmachoka@ke.nationmedia.com  


